Walter Williams

From: Brian Ellison <brian@intersectioncg.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 09, 2019 2:46 PM

To: Walter Williams

Subject: Re: Petition #1713 - Banyan Investment LLC
Correct.

Brian R Ellison
Principal

The Intersection Consulting Group, LLC
2233 Park Avenue Suite 302

Detroit, Ml 48201

Office: 313-502-5751

Mobile: 313-397-5863

www.intersectionconsultinggroup.com

From: Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Date: Thursday, May 9, 2019 at 2:44 PM

To: Brian Ellison <brian@intersectioncg.com>
Subject: RE: Petition #1713 - Banyan Investment LLC

Brian:
You mean cancelling the Petition request right?
Sincerely

Walter L. Williams

Sr. GIS Support Technician
Survey Bureau

City Engineering Division
Department of Public Works
313-224-3970
williamswl@detroitmi.gov

Mike Duggan, Mayor

From: Brian Ellison [mailto:brian@intersectioncg.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 09, 2019 2:34 PM



To: Walter Williams
Subject: Re: Petition #1713 - Banyan Investment LLC

Hi Walter,

| spoke with ownership yesterday. Per your recommendation, | am going to cancel the existing permit and resubmit (as
this is the more efficient method for approval). | will have the request letter to you shortly.

Best,
Brian

Brian R Ellison
Principal

The Intersection Consulting Group, LLC
2233 Park Avenue Suite 302

Detroit, Ml 48201

Office: 313-502-5751

Mobile: 313-397-5863

www.intersectionconsultinggroup.com

From: Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Date: Thursday, May 9, 2019 at 1:51 PM

To: Brian Ellison <brian@intersectioncg.com>
Subject: Petition #1713 - Banyan Investment LLC

Hello Brian:

Per our various conversations with this Petition request, are you going forward with it or are you cancelling it?
Please advise.

Sincerely

Walter L. Williams

Sr. GIS Support Technician
Survey Bureau

City Engineering Division
Department of Public Works
313-224-3970
williamswl@detroitmi.gov

Mike Duggan, Mayor



From: Brian Ellison [mailto:brian@intersectioncg.com]
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 5:45 AM

To: Walter Williams

Subject: Drawing request

Hey Walter,

Would City Engineering have the drawings for the ROW on John R between Woodward and Broadway? Working on an
issue with Sunny in traffic, and | want to do a mark-up for a valet proposal that’s kicking around.

Thanks!

Best,
Brian

Brian R Ellison
Principal

The Intersection Consulting Group, LLC
2233 Park Avenue Suite 302

Detroit, Ml 48201

Office: 313-502-5751

Mobile: 313-397-5863

www.intersectionconsultinggroup.com




